
/ 

' ' ' 

(/4 - I ?OI -ct----CO 2:, 

,¼ -17-t,/-CX-CO'( 

/ ,I 1= 
I I.: Linn Engineering, Inc. 

'efwd ,ff~ ~ 

614-452-7434 

534 Markel Slfeel • P.O. Bo~ 2671 • Zanesv!lle, Ohio 43702-2671 

DEED DESCRIPTION 

Situated in and being a part of section 7, Township 1, Range 5, 
Uni.on Township, Muskiil.gum county, Ohio, bounded and described a.s 
follows; 

PARCEL ONE: Beginning at a stone found at the northeast corner of 
the Southeast Quarter of Section 7; thence with the east line of 
said section South 00 degrees 00 minutes 34 seconds East 335.30 
feet to an iron pin set; thence North 81 degrees 08 minutes 44 
seconds We.st 296, 09 feet to an iron pin .set; thence North 13 
degrees 14 minutes 55 seconds East 160,86 feet to an iron pin set; 
thence North 22 degrees 40 minutes 44 seconds West 142.60 feet to 
an iron pin set on the north line of said Southeast Quarter; thence 
with said north line North 89 degrees 42 minutes 33 seconds East 
310.62 feet to the place of beginning, containing 2,00 acres, more 
or less, subject to all legal road right of ways and applicable 
easements, written or implied, 

PARCEL '!'WO: Beginning for reference at a stone found at the 
northeast corner of the Southeast Quarter of Section 7; thence with 
the east line of said section South 00 degrees 00 minutes 34 
seconds East 335.30 feet to an iron pin set and the principal place 
of beginning; thence continuing with said east line South 00 
degrees 00 minutes 34 seconds East 234.48 feet to an iron pin .set 
on the north right of way line of U,S. Routes 22 and 40 at a point 
measured radially 135.64 feet left of centerline Station 599+22.42; 
thence with said north line the following three courses, (1) South 
62 degrees 08 minutes 33 seconds west 71, 16 feet to a point 
measured radially 140 feet left of centerline Station 598+50; (2) 
thence South 71 degrees 09 minutes 30 seconds West 201.78 feet to 
a point in a 12 inch beech tree, said point measured radially is 
180 feet left of centerline Station 596+50; (3) thence South 62 
degrees 45 minutes 19 seconds West 53.30 feet to an iron pin set 
measured' radially 183.6 feet left of centerline Station 595+28.8; 
thence leaving said north right of way North 04 degrees 56 minutes 
04 seconds East 247.65 feet to an iron pin set; thence North 04 
degrees 37 minutes 21 seconds west 156.65 feet to sn iron pin set; 
thence South 81 degrees 08 minutes 44 seconds East 296.09 feet to 
the principal place of beginning, containing 2.10 acres, more or 
less, subject to all legal road right of ways and applicable 
easements, written or implied. 
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Iron pins set are 5/8 inch by 30 inch long rebar with plastj 
identification caps, 

Bearings are based on those for County Retreat No, 3, Plat Book 16 
Page 33. 

This survey completed June 12 1990 
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BASIS OF BEARINGS 
B•armr,, b•••d on I/Joto for Coun/ry Ro!,oa/ No J, 
PfJ, 16, Pc,. JJ. 
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